
  

 
 

 
       

      
     

      
 

        
   

 
  

 
 

  
 

Sent: Saturday,  June  22,  2019 1:08 PM  
To: ATR-LitIII-Information (ATR) <ATR.LitIII.Information@ATR.USDOJ.gov>  
Subject: Music  licenses   

-----Original Message----- 
From: Donald Bertuleit 

Dear Sirs: 
The current rules for licensing music have allowed for overbearing and onerous fees not based on a level 
competitive platform. The current rules need to reigned in to allow for small occasional venue’s to be 
able to survive and promote music. Most performers get their start in small non paid establishments and 
seldom filled if ever to fire capacity restrictions. The current rules stifle growth of music, hurt business, 
and contribute very little to original artists. 
Consider base line capacity targetsor revenue levels to restrict onerous blanket self serving 
enforcement that actually is counterproductive. 
Sincerely, 
Donald J Bertuleit 

Sent from my iPad 




